
Holy Infant Faith Formation 

456 Racebrook Road 

Orange, CT  06477 

 

May 31, 2025 

 

Parents and students of 2025-2026 

Attached is the new registration forms for the new school year 
ahead.  In addition, please see the letter from the Archdiocese as 
things will be changing in the next few years for our Formation 
Programs.  8th grade students will conclude their formation process 
with the Decisions program and then make their Confirmation in the 
Fall of the 9th grade as we move forward.  We will inform you of the 
exact year this will take place.  This school year it will still be in the 
10th grade (2025-2026). 

Also, the Archbishop will be coming to our parish on Saturday, June 
14th for the 4:00 pm mass and have a meet and greet in the school 
gym to follow with a light reception.  I encourage you to come and 
meet our chief Shepherd.  Please notify the Parish Office at 203-799-
2379 with the number to attend by Sunday June 8th .  If you so 
choose to help with finger desserts such as brownies, cookies, 
cupcakes, notify Karen at the office as well.  They may be brought to 
the gym from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm on Saturday to share with all who 
will be coming.  This is a great way for Confirmation students to get 
their service hours for each batch they make. 

With best wishes for another productive year ahead.  See the bulletin 
notice for more information as we move forward together in the Lord. 

Sincerely,  

Father Norman 


